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LOCAL AREA MUNICIPALITIES  
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Every Other Week Garbage Collection Diversion Impact – Full Year Analysis  
WMPSC-C 41-2021 
 
At the Public Works Committee meeting held on January 11, 2022, Committee 
requested that the presentation respecting Every Other Week Garbage Collection 
Diversion Impact – Full Year Analysis, provided to the Waste Management Planning 
Steering Committee at its meeting held on December 13, 2021, be circulated to the 
local area municipalities.  
  
A copy of Report WMPSC-C 41-2021 and the presentation is attached for your 
reference. 

Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
:cv 
 
CLK-C 2022-006 
 
cc: B. Zvaniga, Interim Commissioner, Public Works 
 C. Habermebl, Director, Waste Management Services 
 N. Coffer, Executive Assistant, Public Works 
  
 
 


